
Thank you for your participation in the public scoping process for the 
Vance AFB T-7A Recapitalization

Environmental Impact Statement!

In accordance with U.S. Department of the Air Force (DAF) guidance, electronic communication 
methods will be used to both publish important environmental information and to structure 
public participation for greater efficiency and inclusion of interested persons. Scoping meetings 
are being conducted in-person and scoping/project information will be available on the project 
website noted below.  

Through the scoping process, comments are welcomed on the proposal for T-7A Recapitalization 
at Vance Air Force Base, Oklahoma. Please submit comments using one of the following methods:

 Postal Mail: 
Ms. Chinling Chen, AFCEC/CI
Attn: Vance AFB T-7A Recapitalization EIS
Headquarters Air Education and Training Command Public Affairs
100 H. East Street, Suite 4
Randolph AFB, TX  78150

 Email:  chinling.chen@us.af.mil; Attn: Vance AFB T-7A Recapitalization EIS

 Project Website: https://vance.t-7anepadocuments.com/ using the “Provide 
Comments” tab

Scoping materials are available on the project website for browsing or download or as 
hardcopies at the Enid Public Library (120 Maine Avenue, Enid, Oklahoma).  Requests for 
printed scoping materials may be made to Ms. Chinling Chen at the addresses above.  For 
printed material requests, the standard U.S. Postal Service shipping timeline will apply.  

Submit Comments

To ensure DAF has sufficient time to consider public input, 
please submit all comments by July 8, 2024. 
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